

Rick R. Saylor

Principal Joshua Borders Assistant Principal

Sharon Morris Assistant Principal

38505 Centennial Road Dade City, FL 33525 (352) 524-9700 (813) 794-9700 cenms.pasco.k12.fl.us

Twitter: @CENMS Instagram: cenmsmiddle Facebook: Centennial Middle School

November 17, 2016

Dear Cyclone Parent(s)/Guardians:

Centennial Middle School is embarking on a new school-wide fundraising effort starting today and running through Friday, December 9, 2016. We are going to be selling discount cards for \$10 each that offer a wide variety of discounts at many local businesses. All of the proceeds of the fundraising card will help support student activities and incentives at Centennial Middle School. We are setting a goal for each student to sell 5 fundraising cards, of course they are welcome to sell more also. They make great stocking stuffers to give at the holidays. As a reminder, there is NO door to door sales for this or any fundraiser. We are asking you to please collect the money, or check (payable to CENMS, please make sure that the address and phone number is on the check), and send in with the order form on the reverse side of this letter to the office and then we will send the appropriate number of discount cards home with your child. We will have additional order forms on our website if you need them.

We are hoping for a very successful fundraiser and appreciate all of your assistance is making this possible. All proceeds of the fundraiser go directly to support students through student activities, clubs, and incentives. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the office.

Thank you again for your support, Rick R. Saylor, Principal

